
From: Weber [mailto:weberj@st-tel.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 4:14 PM 
To: Gail Finney <Gail.Finney@house.ks.gov> 
Subject: Joey's Law message for hearing 

 

 The following is in reply for testimony concerning Joey's Law from John Weber.  
 
The people of Kansas need Joey's Law.  If a law like this would have existed prior to August 18, 
2016, Joey Weber would likely be alive today.  Nancy and I would hate to see another family 
experience the tragedy that we have had to endure.  This law would also be very beneficial for 
law enforcement. 
 

Like my cousin, the Gove County Sheriff, stated, "People don't like to be labeled, but sometimes 
it would be good if they were.” 
  

Please give this bill favorable consideration. 
 

 Sincerely, 
 John Weber  
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